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Dear Mr Khan,

Aalborg University in Denmark has been providing students with academic excellence, cultural engagement and
personal development since its inception in 1974. It offers education and research within the fields of natural
sciences, social sciences, humanities, technical and health sciences.

[n recent years Aalborg University has risen up the international lists of university rankings. The great majority
of ranking lists name Aalborg University, and AAU is thus in the top 2% the world's 17,000 universities.

Aalborg University awards Bachelors, Master's, Ph.D. and Doctoral degrees in various fields within the different
programmes, institutes and centres. In 2013 180 students received a Ph.D. degree.

More than 19.000 students are enrolled at Aalborg University, ranging from students at preparatory caurses
through doctoral-level candidates. Approximately 4.900 students are enrolled at the Faculty of Humanities, 5.577
students at the Faculty of Social Sciences and 8.600 at the Faculty of Engineering, Science and Medicine.

13% of the total number of enrolled students are international students. 61,1 % are from European countries,
14,7 % from the Nordic countries and 9,4 % from Asia.

Aalborg University is interested in associating with Novatech Robo Pvt Ltd organization in research and
development of robotics in the IT capital of India - Bangalore. We wish to send our students to India for doing
their internship program with your esteemed premier organization.

Stanislaw Bobela has successfully finished internship at your organization last year and is interested in taking up
the master’s thesis project to do research, design, study and development on Quadcopter drones system for
delivering essential materials such as blood and lifesaving drugs from blood banks to hospitals. The project aims
particularly in advanced and congested cities where transfer of essential commodities is a problem.

We want to depute Mr Stanislaw Bobela for the above project and request you to guide and provide him with
necessary facilities and assistance in completing his task.

This project will help in better co-ordination between Aalborg University and Novatech Robo Pvt Itd, further the
co-operation in research and development between India and Denmark.

Kind Regards,

Trive Kart Loaridecn
Department of Mechanica! and REL
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